


Where we are now.
The past 6-8 weeks we have undertaken a process of 4 steps.

1. Stakeholder group established a body of discussion.

2. Meeting held regarding designs, agreed to look at further in design workshop.
3. Meeting held regarding Traffic Management.

4.






SCC needs to ask the questions to all and cannot exclude the views from young people at
any school in the area.

BPRA asked if postcodes can be considered (for example from Guildford High School) so
that only road users and residents views are included.

Discussed further in group from some members that the engagement should be limited to
residents only and London Road users. Reiterated that no demographic can be excluded
from the engagement, however SCC can monitor.

The Consultation Institute suggested SCC needs to work with children and young people,



Action for agenda reference 5
The whole group discussed how best to engage. Ongoing action

Agenda Reference 6



